To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: The right to truth for all
Date: Thursday, 22 August 2024 11:46:13 PM

Dear Inquiry into Discrimination and Bullying in Tasmanian Schools,

No one should be harassed or mistreated for their belief in facts, science, or their biology.
People are entitled to their own opinions and as such should be able to voice them. It's
crucial that all staff and students in Tasmanian schools are able to confidently stand by and
express their strong belief in biological reality and scientific evidence without fear of being
discriminated against or bullied. These truths hold true in all settings, including the
classroom and the playground, and no one should feel pressured to reject the truth or be
deceptive in order to protect a controversial ideological position.

Sincerely,
Jane Pritchett






